JUNIOR SCHOOL PARENTS’ ASSOCIATION
COMMUNITY HELP PROGRAM INFORMATION

.;!' é
\* 1.}”‘" o L
L.:“I.u",-.* i

e ;4;;'

a0
-mm y 2 lmm‘ A

Supporting Scotch families in need

We would like to re-introduce our service to support Scotch families -
in need. While not desired, none of our boys is sheltered from the
possibility to experience hardship, e.g. death or terminalillness of a
loved one, or life-changing events, such as divorces.

As a Scotch community we are committed to our boys’ and families’
wellbeingand hence offer to help those familiesin need. This could be
by providing dinner for a week, sending flowers or chocolates, or one-off
cleaning or gardening services. This service is confidential and
conducted by a small group of people (up to 3). We will not share your
hardship with anyone, unless you ask us to.

How can | apply for the assistance?

Simply write a brief email to [scommunityhelp@gmail.comdescribing
your hardship, your contact details and what help may be needed. We
will contact you shortly. Please note that it will be at our discretion to
provide the service.

I know that someone is going through a tough time, but they would
not ask for help.

Thank you for caring for the families in the Scotch community. Please
send us an email of the family’s hardship circumstances, their contact
details and potential help needed. We will provide the service
anonymously.

Why are we offering this service?

This is a way for JSPA to say thank you for your continued support of
JSPA events and to give back to those who most need it in our Junior
School community.




